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A total of 46 registered participants from 10 different countries participated in the workshop, 
in addition to the many members of the Dutch astronomical community who visited for 
portions of the week. Each morning of the meeting began with a series of review talks, 
summarising the present state of the art within a particular avenue for determining the 
progenitors of Type Ia supernovae. Central topics of the meeting included the growing 
success of explosion models, the search for companions and progenitor interaction with the 
surrounding environment (both at very early times and in remnants), clues from the rates of 
supernovae and the statistics of possible progenitors, binary evolution theory, and related 
objects. These introductions were followed after lunch by additional, typically shorter talks, 
and extended sessions wherein one or two major issues drawn from the day's topic were 
discussed in depth. Students and early career researchers were given the opportunity to 
present to the entire workshop, and encouraged to participate in the discussions. 
 
The third instalment in this workshop series was once again a great success, and it is evident 
substantial progress has been made since the last meeting in our understanding of the 
viability of all progenitor models. A number of participants made it clear they believe this 
workshop series has played an important part in bringing this about, by bringing together 
theorists and observers within many subdisciplines in a focussed and collegial environment. 
 
 


